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Please pass HB 4002 as we need to take action to save vulnerable people’s lives 

and provide safety for all citizens in our community. The polls show those of us living 

in Portland are in support of HB 4002 as we citizens have been traumatized by 

witnessing the suffering of the addicted  overdose in our streets when revived by 

Narcan not choose voluntary treatment instead choose to continue using the drug 

Fentanyl. We cannot enable the drug cartel to take over our City by encouraging 

people to buy and use their deadly drugs without fear of penalties risking lives of all 

citizens in Portland  


